
Dear Parents and Carers, 

For your convienience the Clothing pool will be Open for Business 
next week 4th, 6th and 8th May for your Winter and Sporting 
uniform needs and for uniform donations drop off.

The Clothing Pool will happily accept donations of all Uniforms 
and Blazers, you can also drop donations during school hours into 
the School Rreception attention: The Clothing Pool. 

• �The Clothing pool desperately needs large size Uniform items particularly 
Blazers.

• �We buy Blazers in acceptable condition - we offer a Clothing Pool store 
credit. (for Students leaving we will buy the Blazers)

• �Please do not dry clean as we need to assess the condition first.  
- We have a special deal with the Dry Cleaners.  

• �The Clothing Pool has moved to where the New Uniform shop used to be 
located, please come in and see our new premises.  It would be wonderful to 
see some of you on these days!

	 The Clothing Pool opening hours will be: 
	 Monday 4th May 	 3pm - 5pm
	 Wednesday 6th May 	 3pm - 5pm
	 Friday 8th May 	 3pm - 5pm

If you can spare some time and are able to volunteer and would like to help out for 
an hour or so, please let me know.

Any enquiries please contact Kirsten Castorina: 
Email:		  kcastorina555@gmail.com 
Mobile:	 0418 200 233
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